
PUPIL 
POST

3rd Sunday of Advent
17th December 2023



Pupils from 
Year 4 planted 

seedlings 
they have 

grown with 
The Red Shed 

project 
on Monday. 

Look at the 
precision!



Year 3 Hildegard, 
you've been amazing, 
thinking of others and 
showing how you are 

‘THE HANDS AND FACE OF 
JESUS’.

All these donations are for 
the Reverse Advent calendar. 

Thank you



Year 6 Shakespeare 
really enjoyed their 
morning in Year 3!

They were helping the 
younger children with 

their Christmas crowns 
for our special lunch on 

Tuesday.



Year 1 enjoyed Christmas 
art activities with their

Year 5 friends.



Year 4 has been 
testing whether 

certain 
materials are 
conductors or 

insulators.



THANK YOU YEAR 6 FROM YEAR 3. 
We really enjoyed making angel decorations with you. 
We all looked smashing in our Christmas jumpers too.
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Fabulous hairstyles in Year 3 for Christmas jumper day.





The children 
in the 

Nursery 
class 

enjoyed 
their 

Christmas 
Dinner 
- it was 
yummy! 



The children in Reception O'Connor had a wonderful day.
They spent the morning crafting, reading and dancing with their Year 6 friends. 

This was followed by a tasty Christmas lunch and lots more festive fun in the afternoon.



It's feeling a lot like 
Christmas! ..... a 

huge thank you to 
the cooks for the 
wonderful dinner 
and the PSA for 

the crackers.



Watch here: 
https://twitter.com/i/status/1734634548686623098

https://twitter.com/i/status/1734634548686623098


After listening to the Christmas story, 
the children in Reception have been 
sharing their understanding in lots of 

different ways.



Year 4 Bonifacio 
has really 

enjoyed creating 
tone within a 

landscape. 
We have made 
some amazing 
scenes for our 

calendars!



Year 4 has 
also had a great 
time Christmas 

crafting with 
Year 2. 

Great Christmas 
trees everyone!!



Our Year 1 Christmas cards are all finished and ready to go home next week!



Year 6 worked extremely hard to make these lovely 
snowflakes!



The travelling Posada Nativity has been visiting in KS1. 
If you would like to take it home next week please sign up.



We have been so 
proud of our disco 

stars this week. 
Well done 
children!



More beautiful 
prayers from one 
of our posadas.

Well done, 
Years

3 and 4. 



There is
still time to 

sign up for our 

St Vincent De 
Paul Posada. 

A huge thank you to 
all who have 
participated 

so far.



Well done everyone  









Friday’s disco profits 
have come in at a 

fabulous 

£1,539.58   
We hope all the children 
had a wonderful time, it 

certainly sounded like 
they did! 

A huge thanks again to all 
our wonderful volunteers 
and staff who helped to 

make the night a success. 



Please read and 
reflect together upon 

this week’s gospel. 
The theme is



DIARY 
DATES
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